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March 2025 

 

Dear Duckling Parents,  

 

We would like to invite you to join us for a Spring and Easter craft session with your child. 

This session will be held on Wednesday 2nd April with an aim to begin promptly at 9:10am 

so please arrive by 9:00am at the latest.  

We will begin the session by showing you some craft ideas you could make with the resources 

available. You will then be able to work with your child to create items such as Spring pictures, 

Easter cards and decorations. The session will finish at 9.45am.  

 

If you would like to attend this session with your child, please complete and return the slip 

below.   PLEASE NOTE – we are unable to accommodate younger siblings to this event so 

please make alternative arrangements for your younger children.  Thank 

you. 

 

Yours sincerely,  

 

 

Mrs Branch (EYFS Lead) 

 

 

Winklebury Federation - Ducklings 

 

I would like to attend the Spring and Easter craft session with my child on Wednesday 2nd 

April at 9.00am 

 

            A voluntary donation of £1.00 is enclosed. 

 

                        Parent’s name:  ____________________________________________ 

 

             

                       Child’s name:  _____________________________________________  

 

 


